Gonzales, Elidio L, EMNRD

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2011 12:25 PM

To: Gonzales, Elidio L, EMNRD

Cc: Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD

Subject: Doral's hoiz San Andres SWD well 30-005-20686
Hello EL,

I looked this permit over and they had proposed setting the disposal packer within 100 feet of the top of the Kick Off
Point and that was approved in the SWD permit.

The top of the San Andres is higher up-hole — but also it produces in at least one offset well, and probably at the higher
San Andres depths.

Bottom line, | see no reason Doral should not have followed their proposed packer setting depths.
Unless this is something mechanical, they likely did not read the SWD permit?

They could always apply to raise the disposal interval, but should send a new C-108 and re-notice — and the new practice
here is to require permits like this (with offsetting producing wells) to go to hearing.

Will



